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Week  4,   Term  1         23rd February 2017  

PRINCIPAL’S  COMMENT 

Tena Koutou Katoa, 
 
Hi Everyone. Just a short Newsflash this week as our Community Newsletter 
will be going out on Monday. 
 
PAT testing star ts next week for Mathematics, Reading comprehension 
and Reading vocabulary.  
Theses tests are given to many schools throughout the country in February or 
March and then again at the end of the year. 
 

 
Bike track opening tonight Thursday at 530pm please 
bring some money for raffles, hot meat sandwiches and 
drinks. 
 
 

Finally we are getting some warm weather so we are swim-
ming everyday. Could you please make sure your child 
brings their togs and towel everyday.  
 
Cricket is still on this Fr iday 530pm star t,. 
                . 

  Kai Iwi Gold V Brunswick Boults field 7 
  Kai Iwi Black V WIS Girls field 6 
 

 
West Cluster Swimming Sports (Yrs 4-8) 
Tuesday 7 March 11-2pm at the Wanganui Splash Centre. 

 
(Reminder NO SCHOOL tomorrow (Friday 24 February 2017). 

 
 
Have a Great Weekend 
 
Ross Harvey 
Principal 


